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ARMENIAN SECURITY COUNCIL DISAGREES WITH CSTO ASSESSMENT OF SITUATION AT 
THE BORDER

- 06.07.2021

TASS (5 July 2021)

 

Armenian Security Council Secretary Armen Grigoryan disagreed with some assessments CSTO 
Secretary-General Stanislav Zas made in his July 3 statement during the phone call between the 
two officials Monday the Security Council office said.

"The Security Council expressed his certainty that the current situation cannot be called an 
incident because the Azerbaijani servicemen have been staying on the sovereign territory of 
Armenia for a long time. Considering that the Azerbaijani actions are an obvious attempt of 
occupation, Armen Grigoryan underscored that the CSTO Secretary-General must exercise 
restraint in definitions in order to avoid jeopardizing the settlement efforts," the statement says.
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